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2nd May 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Year 6 - Breakfast: Monday 12th – Thursday 15th May 2025 
 

It is proven that children who eat breakfast have better brain function, memory and 
attention. This improves children’s performance on vocabulary tests, maths problems and 
challenging mental tasks. It also helps them to deal better with frustrations. 
 
During SATs week, we will be providing breakfast each morning from 8:00am until 8:40am 
for our Year 6 children only. This will ensure they have a great start to their day during SATs 
week.  
 
Breakfast will consist of toast with butter, fruit along with water or fruit juice. Children can 
enter the school via the main office from 8am and will need to make their way down to the 
canteen where they will be greeted by the Year 6 teaching staff.  
 
There will be no charge for this and all children in Year 6 are welcome to come in to school 
from 8:00am to take advantage of having breakfast before the school day begins.  
 
If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or 

email enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs Young 
Head of School 
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